






HEARING AIDS are available for use during Mass.  
See Fr. Joe for details. 

WELCOME to Nia Navarro Brems, 
daughter of Eric & Rosalie (Navarro) 
Brems.  She was baptized this weekend.  
May she have a faith-filled life in the 
Church! 

K.C. BREAKFAST on Jan. 13th at the Hall down-
town.  They will serve from 8:00 to 11:30 a.m. 

MEETINGS:  Next Pastoral Council---5:15 p.m.,  
Jan. 14th.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lord of Creation & Salvation, we need you now 
more than ever.  We, the Church, are hurting.  In-
crease our faith in Your presence in the Church at 
this time.  Heal our hearts; encourage us in our 
faith; deepen our commitment to You; enliven us 
with a renewed love for all that is good & holy.  
Never let any of us depart from You or the Catho-
lic Church, our true home.  
                                    AMEN. 
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FORMED.ORG  is for being formed in our Catho-
lic Faith.  To get started, go to www.formed.org & 
click on “Register”.  Our case sensitive parish code 
is JMN63Q. 

       ANNUAL CATHOLIC  
        SERVICES APPEAL 
 
The Christmas Season in our Church 
is over this weekend as we celebrate 
the Baptism of the Lord.  We enter  
several weeks of Ordinary Time.  As we do so, let 
all those who have not yet given to the Annual 
Catholic Services Appeal show how 
“extraordinary” they are by making a donation 
to the Appeal today.  That will help our Diocese 
& our Parish at the same time.  Remember:  all 
monies given that exceed our assessed goal of 
$67,989 are returned to us to use for expenses.  
Won’t you help us to exceed our goal?  

INVITE SOMEONE BACK TO MASS!!! 

THE SPRINGFIELD DIOCESAN COUNCIL OF 
CATHOLIC WOMEN, will offer four  $500 col-
lege scholarships for outstanding Catholic, female 
high school seniors.  For application and require-
ments call Myrna McKee at (618)585-3090 or email 
at schsdccw@gmail.com .  All applications must be 
postmarked by March 30th. 

2018 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS are avail-
able in the Elderly Room for you to pick up.  If you 
have any questions, please call the rectory at 423-
6223. 

EPIC, Everything is Possible in Christ, is the 
name of our Parish Youth Group.  The next session 
will be on Sun., Feb. 3rd at noon in the Parish Cen-
ter. Please come, all Junior High  
& High School youth, & bring 
a friend.  See you there!!! 



PRAY FOR OUR SERVICE MEN AND 
WOMEN.  MAY  THE LORD GRANT 
THEM SAFETY. 

PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS!  All the ad-
vertisers on the back page support our bulletin’s 
printing each week.  Please support them! 

PRAY for the repose of the souls  
of Wayne Rhodes, father of 
Terry Rhodes; Eileen Milligan, 
mother of Josh Milligan; Jacque-
line White;  Richard Wallace, 
husband of Lynne Wallace. 
May they rest in peace & the families be comforted. 

BAPTISMAL CLASS, Jan. 20 at 11:15 a.m.  Email 
Sr. Janet, janet.pfile@comcast.net, or call 423-0240.  

SICK LIST POLICY:  Names will be removed 
after 4 weeks unless resubmitted.  New names 
added each week will be in BOLD for 1 week. 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  
 

Vickie Barthelemy, Alice Bowman, 
Jamie Brown, Fr. Jerry Bunse, 
Susie Christopher, Lynn Conner, 
Cindy Crawford, John & Marie Davis, Fred Dixon, 
David Doom, Duane Durbin, Rick Harmon, Brody 
Heinz, Angie Hill, Eleanor Jackson, Richard Jack-
son, Jill Langsdorf, Sarah Lidy, Doyce Mathis, 
Christina McReynolds, James Moore, Mike Moran, 
Jim Murray, Gretchen Peters-Hantel, Susan Randol, 
Steve Reeter, Sally Riley, Jack Schram, Margaret 
Schram, Annette Schroeder, Kelly Sheehy, Phyllis 
Sirochman, Jim Tomlinson, Mike Whitsel 

CONTEMPORARY GROUP will 
sing on Sun., Jan. 13, 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
PARISH CHOIR will sing on Sat., 
Jan. 12, 4:30 p.m. Mass. 

ANNUAL SCHOOL FUND 
DRIVE:  Once again, we are asking 
for your generous donation to our 
school.  For many decades we at Holy 
Family parish have been providing quality, Catholic 
education for our young people through our grade 
school.  Please help us in continuing to do just that.  
Your monetary contributions will enable us to form 
the faith of our wonderful youth.  If you did not re-
ceive a letter, or need a contribution envelope, check 
the table in the church vestibule.  Any questions, call 
the school at 423-7049.  Thanks for your help with 
our Fund Drive! 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION PROGRAM 
 RESUMES 

In the Fall we held the first ten sessions of the pro-
gram Epic: A Journey Through Church His-
tory.   We will be holding classes for sessions 11- 20 
on Wednesdays and Saturdays, Feb. 6 – Apr. 13, 
2019.  If you are interested in joining us for this sec-
ond portion of the program, you are welcome.  You 
will be able to view the sessions you missed 
online.  Please contact Sr. Janet for registration and 
more information at 423-0240 or email at 
(janet.pfile@comcast.net).  Registration is due no 
later than Jan. 28, 2019. 

St. Teresa Scholarship Dinner 
The KC 4th Degree will be holding the 11th annual 
Italian dinner at St. Teresa High School on Sat., Feb. 
2nd from 5-7:30 p.m. with all proceeds going to the 
support of St. T. scholarships. During the first 10 years, 
over $50,000 has been raised for student scholarships. 
The dinner menu will be mostaccioli and tortellini, 
salad, garlic bread, dessert, and a drink. The food will 
be provided by La Gondola. Cost is $8 for adult, $5 for 
children 5-12 years old, under 5 free.  CARRY OUTS 
ARE AVAILABLE. Tickets are being sold by 4th De-
gree KC members after each Mass on the weekends of 
Jan 19/20 and Jan 26/27 at all Decatur & Mt. Zion par-
ishes. Please plan on supporting Catholic High School 
education by attending this dinner with friends & fam-
ily. For more info, contact Steve Bowman (791-6951) 
or Lowell Brosamer (620-4733). 

The Invest in Kids Tax Credit Scholarship Program 
and EmpowerIllinois.org 

Holy Family Catholic School will host an OPEN 
COMPUTER LAB on January 15, 2019, from 6 - 7 PM 
to allow families to register for Empower Illinois 
Scholarship funding for the 2019-2020 school year.  
All you need to do is register and get your name on the 
list if you are interested in applying for tuition funding 
through the Invest in Kids Tax Credit Scholarship Pro-
gram and Empower Illinois.  You do NOT need your 
tax documents, etc. at this time.  You may research this 
scholarship program at empowerillinois.org 



 
 
 
 
 
 
MONDAY, Jan. 14 
  7:30 a.m.    Joan Tirpak         (Vernon & Martha Brogla) 
TUESDAY, Jan. 15 
  7:30 a.m.   Henry & Julia Look              (Madell Family) 
WEDNESDAY, Jan. 16 
  7:30 a.m.   Jill White                   (Tom & Helen Crusen) 
THURSDAY, Jan. 17 
  2:00 p.m    Mary O’Brien                              (Ann Riley) 
FRIDAY, Jan. 18  
  7:30 a.m.   Clarence Flemming  
                                             (Randy & Bonnie Flemming) 
SATURDAY, Jan. 19 
  4:30 p.m.   Michael Markilinski  
                                (Loretta Umfleet & Leroy Blakeman) 
SUNDAY, Jan. 20 
  8:00 a.m.   Terrence J. Kenney        (Jim & Cinda Farris) 
10:00 a.m.   Holy Family Parishioners 

Mass Ministers 
Jan. 19 & 20, 2019 

Thank you for your generosity!   
 

      Weekend of Dec. 29 & 30, 2018 
      Envelopes…………………….$ 27,129.00  
      Sister Parish……………….….$      902.00 
      Building Fund………………...$        38.00 
      Children………………………$        18.00 
 

      Weekend of Jan. 5 & 6, 2018 
      Envelopes…………………….$ 13,495.00  
      Sister Parish……………….….$        62.00 
      Building Fund………………...$      167.00 
      Children………………………$        18.00 

           READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Heb 1:1-6; Mk 1:14-20 
Tuesday: Heb 2:5-12; Mk 1:21-28 
Wednesday: Heb 2:14-18; Mk 1:29-39 
Thursday: Heb 3:7-14; Mk 1:40-45 
Friday: Heb 4:1-5, 11; Mk 2:1-12 
Saturday: Heb 4:12-16; Mk 2:13-17 
Sunday: Is 62:1-5; Ps 96:1-3, 7-10;  
              1 Cor 12:4-11; Jn 2:1-11 




